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Fraud and Abuse Hotline  
 
Report Fraud and Abuse in the DBE Program 
 
 
Sound Transit has established a Fraud and Abuse Hotline for contractors and concerned 
individuals to report suspected fraud or abuse in the Disadvantaged Business Enterprise 
(DBE) Program.  Concerns that should be reported include, but are not limited to: 
 
 

 Contract Fraud 
 Unapproved substitutions of DBEs 
 Failure to follow contract procedures concerning DBEs, including sharing 

of equipment and employees 
 
 
Anyone with knowledge of any activity involving the potential for fraud or abuse is 
encouraged to call the toll-free Hotline at 1-877-480-6617. 
 
Please leave a message reporting your concern with a telephone number where you can 
be reached and someone will return your call. 
 
You may also choose to remain anonymous. 
 
 
Additionally, you can report fraud by sending an email message to 
dbefraud@soundtransit.org   
 
 
 
 
 


